

WEEK 21 TEST 2

I. Choose the best answer A,B,C or D.

1. I _____ going for long walks in the beach.
A. want B. love C. need
2. They _____ a lot of time watching old DVDs.
A. have B. do C. spend
3. I don't _____ driving you to the airport tomorrow.
A. mind B. go C. want
4. They haven't _____ decorating their new house.
A. hoped B. decided C. finished
5. Do you _____ surfing?
A. enjoy B. want C. start
6. I spent thirty minutes _____ this exercise.
A. do B. to do C. doing
7. _____ helps you improve your vocabulary.
A. Reads B. To reading C. Reading
8. Young people are very much interested in _____.
A. travelling B. travels C. to travel
9. They enjoyed _____ on the boat.
A. working B. to work C. to working
10. He wants _____ English.
A. learning B. to learn C. Both

II. Read the article and choose the correct answer

THE FIRST ELECTRIC TRAFFIC LIGHTS

In the early 1900's, the world was developing at a very rapid pace, and with the growth of industrialization, cities became more crowded. Furthermore, with the

invention automobiles, the traffic on the roads increased significantly, so there was a need for a better traffic system.

In 1912, an American policeman, Lester Wire, who was concerned with the increasing traffic, came up with the idea of the first electric traffic light. Based on Wire's design, the lights were first installed in Cleveland, Ohio, on August 5, 1914, at the corner of 105th and Euclid Avenue

The first electric traffic light had only red and green lights; it did not have a yellow light like modern- day traffic signals. Instead of a yellow light, it had a buzzer sound that was used to indicate that the signal would be changing soon.

In the year 1920, a policeman named William Potts in Detroit, Michigan invented the first four-way and three-coloured traffic lights. Apart from red and green, a third colour - amber (or yellow) - was introduced. Detroit became the first city to implement the four-way and three-colored traffic lights. In the 1920's, several automated traffic signals were installed in major cities around the world. The modern traffic light still uses this famous T-shaped model with three different colors.

A. Decide whether the following sentences are true (T) or false (F).

1. Due to the invention of cars, the traffic on the roads increased rapidly.

A. True B. False

2. The first electric traffic light was invented in 1914 by Lester Wire.

A. True B. False

3. The first electric traffic light had red, green and amber lights.

A. True B. False

4. The yellow light didn't exist until the 1920s.

A. True B. False

5. Detroit was the first city to use the red, yellow, and green lights to control road traffic.

A. True B. False

6. The modern traffic light works on the same principle as Wire's original light.

A. True B. False

B. Answer the questions

1. When was the first electric traffic light invented?

A. 1912 B. 1914 C. 1920

2. Who invented the first electric traffic light?

A. Cleveland B. William Potts C. Lester Wire

3. How many colours did the first electric traffic light have?

A. 1 B. 2 C. 3

4. When was the yellow light added?

A. 1912 B. 1914 C. 1920